
TO: James L. App, City Manager 
 
FROM: Doug Monn, Public Works Director 
 
SUBJECT: Proposed Use of Urban State Highway Account (USHA) Grant  
 
DATE: November 5, 2013 
 
 
NEEDS: For City Council to consider using the City’s USHA grant to refresh pavement 

striping and markings.  
 
FACTS: 1. In 2012 City Council used its share of the City’s USHA grant to refresh pavement 

striping and markings of its arterial and collector streets. 
 
 2. The USHA grant was not enough to do all the arterial and collector streets. 
 
 3. SLOCOG has notified the City that $120,400 in USHA grant monies is available 

for FY 2013/2014 allocation. 
 
ANALYSIS & 
CONCLUSION: The following street segments are recommended to have pavement striping and 

markings refreshed using FY 2013/2014 USHA grant funds in the amount of 
$120,400: 

 
Dallons Drive Buena Vista to Jena Court 
Golden Hill Road Highway 46 to Dallons Drive 
Paso Robles Street ramp to 12th Street 
River Oaks Drive North River Road to Buena Vista 
Buena Vista Drive Highway 46 to Dallons Drive 
Airport Road Meadowlark to Pioneer Trail 
Meadowlark Road Creston to Airport 
Theatre Drive in front of Chili’s restaurant to City limit 

 
POLICY 
REFERENCE: Continued use of USHA funds from 2012 to refresh pavement striping and markings 
 
FISCAL 
IMPACT: The FY 2013/2014 USHA grant in the amount of $120,400 will be used. 
 
OPTIONS: a. Direct staff to use the City’s allocation of its FY 2013/2014 USHA grant in the 

amount of $120,400 to refresh pavement striping and markings of the street 
segments listed in this staff report. 

   
 b. Amend, modify, or reject the above option. 
 
 
Prepared by:  Ditas Esperanza, P.E., Capital Projects Engineer 
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